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Dear ladies and gentlemen, 

The ongoing industrialisation and technological advancements 
have increased the need to protect the environment. The 
companies of the Groups of Chemosvit and Finchem have been 
following this philosophy very closely. In addition to reducing 
waste, emission and water pollution through modernisation of 
each of the companies, a separate company CHEMOSVIT 
ENVIRONCHEM was founded to treat the complex issue of 
converting, or disposing waste and purifying waste water. From 
1997, i.e. in eleven years of the company’s existence, some of 
its activities were moved to Chemosvit Energochem, for 
example waste water treatment, and a new pyrolysis 
incineration plant HOVAL was built to burn the waste. These 
days, Chemosvit Environchem is, in particular, involved in the 
plastic waste recycling and its subsequent use for the production 

of technical moulds. It also co-operates with external companies in capitalising or disposing of the waste from the 
companies of the Chemosvit, or Finchem Groups, which cannot be processed on-site. 

A rapid production modernisation of 2007 created good preconditions for increasing the amount and improving 
the quality of recycled products and for raising the volume of technical moulds based not only on recycled, but 
also original materials. The implementation of new technologies and procedures demands constant improvements 
in qualification and skills of operators, maintenance men and technicians. By recruiting new young people we 
managed to set up a team able to cope with the demanding requirements from our clients. 

Lately, Chemosvit Environchem has reached success not only in the domestic market, but also abroad, in 
particular in the states of Central Europe, where they co-operate with well-established partners. Being a member 
of the strong group of Chemosvit companies is the guarantee of reliability and first quality for our business 
partners and we want to continue building on these values also in the future. 

 Ing. Július Frkáň 
 Vice-Chairman of the Board of Directors 

and Director of the Company 
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